
 

 

 
6th October 2023 
 

WATERLOO NEWS 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have had another busy week this week and once again, we are incredibly proud of how hard all the 
children have been working. 
 

Harvest Festival in Support of Street Angels 
Huge thanks to everyone who has supported our Harvest celebration with donations of non-perishable 
goods. We are staggered at the level of generosity that has been shown. It is amazing to think that our 
kindness will help to provide people in our immediate area, with something warm to eat and drink. In this 
wet and wild weather, your generosity will make a difference to the lives of so many people. Thank you so 
much. 

 

Photographs 
A reminder that on Monday, Tempest will be in school to take individual and sibling group photographs. 
Please ensure that children are dressed in full school uniform, so that they look lovely and smart. 
Unfortunately, the option to have a sibling photograph, only applies to children in school and does not 
include any toddlers or babies. Please note that sibling groups are identified by the computer system as 
children who share the same address.  

 
Consultation Evenings 
A reminder that our consultation evenings are being held next week on Tuesday 10th October and 
Wednesday 11th October from 3:30pm-6pm. This is a really good opportunity for you to see your child’s 
work and to find out from their teacher how they are progressing across the curriculum. If you have not 
yet made an appointment, please talk to your child’s teacher, as there are still some appointments 
available. In order for the evenings to run smoothly, please try your very hardest to keep to your 
appointment time.  
 
This year, we are being joined by the Primary Mental Health Workers from CAMHS. They will be 
stationed in the Old Hall on both nights and you are able to talk to them without an appointment. 
 

Book Fair 
Next week, the Scholastic Book Fair will be in school. The fair provides a wonderful opportunity to support 
your child as they develop their love of reading. The book fair will be held in the Old Hall and will be open 
after school, every day next week. Each purchase raises money for school, so please do come along and 
take a look. 
  
At the end of another busy few days, I want to thank you for your continued support. I know I say the 
same thing every week, but it’s true, we really couldn’t make school so successful without your help. 
Everyone at Waterloo, wishes all our children and their families, a wonderful weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 

 
 
Jenny Brown 
Head of School 


